
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It seems very odd writing to you on a Thursday, however I am sure that you are all aware tomorrow, Friday 23rd November 
is a staff inset day. This means that the school is closed to all students, so please do not send your child to school 
tomorrow. 
  
I would like to remind all Year 9 parents, that Tuesday 28th November is our virtual Progress Evening. You should have 
received details  in order for you to book appointments. If you have not done so yet, please log in to Edulink and you will 
see the event there. 
 
I would also like to remind parents and carers of the who to contact page on our website - Contact Us | Welland Park 
Academy. Parents and carers can find out who they can contact about the issues or concerns they may have. Often the 
form tutor, or subject teacher is the first point of contact for varying issues.    

I’m sure that many of you have seen our social media pages highlighting the events we’ve been involved with this week. 
Monday saw a number of Year7s take a trip down south to visit the Warner Bros. Studios The Making of Harry Potter. I’m 
assured that the students (and staff) loved the tour and the live wand skills demonstration. Our Year 10s continued their 
PSHCE Citizenship programme with a visit from Leicestershire Police who came and delivered an amazing, interactive 
session about drug awareness. I know that the students found the goggles activity most entertaining! 
 
Our Year 11s completed their Mock Exams this week. They have been absolutely amazing. Our invigilators have 
commented that they have been the best mock examination year group they have ever seen. Well done Year 11.   
 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to remind students and families about our start time. All students need to be 
on site by 8.40am and should be in full school uniform. Full details of our uniform policy can be found on our website.  
 
I hope that you have a lovely weekend.  

Yours faithfully    

Pete Leatherland 
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GCSE POETRY LIVE! 

I am delighted to inform you that the English Department is organising a trip to GCSE Poetry Live! in Northampton on 
Tuesday 6th February 2024.   

At this event students will have the opportunity to hear poets reading and discussing their work from the anthology that 
all students have to study. The poets will also respond to students’ questions and discuss how poems connect to and 
influence other poems. A highly experienced Chief Examiner will deal with skills vital for GCSE success, and there will also 
be a session on tackling unseen poetry.  

We feel this would be an excellent source of revision and altogether an invaluable experience for our Y11 students.   

The total cost of the trip is £28 per pupil, which must be paid in full by Friday 15th December 2023. As we were only able 
to obtain 47 tickets for this event, they will be sold on a first come first served basis.  

The Academy’s preferred method of payment is via Parent Pay, our online system. If you do not have login details for 
Parent Pay, please contact the school office.    

It is a full day and students will arrive back at the school at around 4-pm.  

  

Kind regards  

Mrs N Halloway  

English Department  
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